
Wednesday, 24 May 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to formally thank you for your support this Summer term. Our 6th Form have 
done very well to knuckle down and focus, and could not have done it without your support!

Please note that this half term ends on Friday, 26th of May. Term will start up again on 
Monday, 5th June. Please note that there are two exams on that day, the first of which 
starts at 9am. 

If your child travels to school by taxi, we have arranged for the taxis to pick them up at 8am. 
If they make their own way to school, please remind them that they should be in school by 
8:30am. We will run Breakfast Club for those who need a bit of food before the exam. 

We hope all pupils will enjoy their half term break, even if they are taking the week to revise 
for the upcoming exams! 

Thank you,
The Green Room School
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